April 9, 2023

202 Broadway

Westville, NJ 08093
winstonmadison@vyahoo.com

619-751-5556

To My St. Thomas Church Family, Alleluia!

The work on the house César and I bought in June of 2021 is coming to an end.
We will be hosting an “Open House” on Sunday, April 16. We hope you will stop
by for a while starting at 1:00 PM and continuing to 3:30 PM. Light
refreshments will be on offer continuously during the “Open House.”

Our “House Blessing” will begin at 3:30 PM. The Very Rev. Todd Foster, Dean
of the Woodbury Convocation of the Diocese of New Jersey and Rector of St.
Thomas’ Church, Glassboro, will preside over the Celebration of a Home. This is
a worship service that includes Holy Communion. You are invited to attend and
participate to the fullest extent you feel is right for you. As is the practice at St.
Thomas’, Glassboro, the Lord’s Table will be happily shared with all who feel
called to participate. César and I hope you will be able to be with us for this

worship service and to deepen the truth that our house is a home by virtue of the
lives that share it.

Just so you know, there are four steps from the driveway entrance to the first
floor of the house. We have included parking information with this letter.

César and I hope you will join us April 16, 2023

Byrv

Sincerely,



Parking for 202 Broadway, Westville

There is parking anywhere on Broadway except two spaces directly in front
of Bob’s Mini Market across the street from our house. Please avoid
parking so as to block any of our neighbors’ driveways. There is also public
free parking in three Borough owned lots nearby:

1. On the same side of Broadway as our house there is public parking in a
lot that is behind the Speranza Restaurant. This parking can be accessed
using Pine Street which forms the corner nearest our house. From
Broadway go west on Pine Street and look on the right for the parking lot
entrance which begins with a single row of parking spots. As you drive in
there is likely more room than first meets the eye, keep going until you find
a spot.

2. Also, there is parking behind the Westville Square Building which is
directly across the street from our house that can be reached using the
alley, aka Pine Street, that runs between the Westville Square building and
Lorenzo’s Cabana (Restaurant). As you clear the end of the building on the
right, the parking is at the rear and to the right. Avoid the parking on the
left of the alley which is parking for Schileen’s Tavern.

3. There is parking in front of Borough Hall accessed from Broadway.
Mind the signs, many Spots are reserved for the Police.,

NOTE: Do not park in the small parking area on Pine Street and
associated with the Bail Bond Agency at 200 Broadway which is the other
side of the twin where César and I live. There is a very good chance you
will be towed.

4. By prior arrangement youmay use our driveway to park. Call so we can
discuss this possibility.
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